Agora Thessaloniki conference

LIFE COURSE GUIDANCE AND COUNSELLING

to be held on 4 and 5 October 2004

at Cedefop’s premises, Thessaloniki, Greece
In the context of the knowledge society and lifelong learning, this 2 day Agora conference takes as its theme guidance and counselling over the life course. 

Recent OECD, CEDEFOP, ETF and World Bank research has shown that guidance services continue to be mainly focused on those in secondary school and the unemployed. Adults in employment are identified as the group having the least opportunity to benefit from guidance. The conference will therefore focus in particular on workplace guidance and look at the obstacles and potential it offers. 

Mr John McCarthy, the chair of the European Commission's Expert Group on Lifelong Guidance, will make a keynote speech from the European perspective to open the seminar and representatives from companies and Trade Unions involved in the provision of workplace guidance will present case studies, including projects involving lower-paid workers. Representatives of policy makers will highlight how public policy making can support and promote guidance in the workplace and the benefits to the individual, economy and society which can accrue from developing good quality workplace guidance provision. 

The Agora conference will also look at the extent to which the lines which previously demarcated and fragmented guidance provision into different sectors are becoming blurred and moving towards an all-age, 'guidance in crossition' approach. 

The Agora will close by trying to identify key questions and issues for research and policy related to workplace guidance for the future. 

Agora conferences are characterised by their participative approach and specific time for exchanges of views and questions will be built into the conference programme. 

The Agora conference should be of interest to all stakeholders involved in guidance in vocational education and training, especially researchers, practitioners, policy makers and the social partners. 

The summer holiday period has delayed the finalisation of the full conference programme but it should be available in early September.

If you would like to take part in the conference, please click here:

http://www.cedefop.eu.int/events.asp?Actione=5
